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THIRG LETTER TO THE UTMB CLASS OF 1940

ALOHA!

Of the extant seventy-seven members of the class of 1940, Tom McMillan and

| have had replies from sixty-seven concerning our Thirty-fifth Anniversary
Reunion scheduled for Tom and Dorothy's home at 4551 Kahala Avenue,
Honolulu, November 30, 1975. Of the sixty-seven respondents, eighteen

have indicated they will be present, each with a spouse. We will welcome
also from the Galveston scene President Emeritus Truman Blocker and Virginia.
Also, we will have our peripatetic and energetic alumni secretary, Mildred
Roberison, with us. Still another who will join us from Galveston is another
one for whom we have had great admiration and regards over all these years,
Miss Elisabeth Runge.

Alumni of 1940 who have indicated they will be present with spouses include
Drs. Carroll T. Adriance, Hiram P. Arnoid, Woodrow M. Avent, William L.
Carrirgton, William V. Cruce, Harold D. Dow, Eugene A. Ellingson, William
C. Ghormley, Charles C. Jones, Jr., Lester Karotkin, William R. Knight IIl,
Braswell Locker, Mary Ghormley Miller, James E. Robertson, William L.
Smith, Ben T. Withers, Thomas M. McMillan, and M. T. Jenkins.

There are ten who have nol responded ai ali. Since they may be temporizing
while coming to a final decision, | will address this letter to them also and
hope | will eventually hear. These are Drs. Thomas J. Archer, Jr., John W.
Armstronqg, Alexander J. Bankhead, D. R. Bedford, Albert H. Braden, Jr.,
George D. Broyles, Jr., Paul R. Collins, Dean P. Dimmitt, Hector P. Garcia,
and Nelse O. Olson. '

| trust those of you who have indicated your intention of celebrating the
reunion have already made travel plans to Hawaii. If not, let me suggest
you get in touch with Group Travel Unlimited in Chicago and make arrange-
ments for some group travel plan which will be less expensive than going at
the full rate. For your information on this, | am including a memorandum
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from the AMA which was sent to the Section Council delegates and alternates.
The same plans will hold for anyone else attending, however.
A final letter will come to you in November to give more details for the Reunion.
Sincerely,
‘o
v

M. T. Jenkins, M. D.
J/db
enc.



